Some photog from the
Coronation Weekend
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The Coronation weekend was a lovely gathering of different groups. It was great to see the Coronation on

the big screen. The Pop Inn concert reminded us how much we miss the pub! 44 ducks were launched on

the river in the rain. Much excitement and fun was had by all! Tea at 3 was busy and friendly. THANK YOU

to EVERYONE who contributed to the celebrations: organisers, helpers and partakers! The UVA hope you
are seeing rainbows through your sun catchers....

Out next village event will be the Ulgham Feast - July 1st 1:30pm on the playing field
This is the annual Summer Fair, a community event for all the family. Food games and music.
Anyone who can help put up gazebos, tables or setting up the playing field would be great.
Contact Helen Tel: 790170 or Lynne Email: lynne.scott@hotmail.com
The cricket club will host an evening of food drink and music.

Meadows and Woodland

At last the paths are drying out and are usable by the sure footed! This is a great time of year to visit with
almost all of our breeding birds back and wildflowers in full bloom. If there is anyone with botanical skills or
knowledge able to survey the flowers this would be very helpful for our records and when we update the
information boards. In fact any and all information about flowers, insects, trees or other wildlife gratefully
received.

Contact dparkin@btinternet.com



